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20 December 2002

Michael McLean


Secretary

Environment, Communication, Information Technology and the Arts

Australian Senate

Parliament House

CANBERRA  ACT 2600

Dear Mr McLean,

Senate Inquiry into the Role of Libraries in the Online Environment

On behalf of the Shorelink Library Network I would like to thank you for the opportunity to present evidence to the Inquiry on Thursday 28 November 2002. I have read the proof transcript and do not wish to make any corrections.

On the transcript I indicated that I would provide information on our frame relay contract with Telstra. Shorelink negotiated a three year contract with Telstra for this service and is currently at the beginning of this contract. 

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you require any further information and we look forward to the report of the Inquiry. 

Yours sincerely,

Helen Sutherland

Shorelink Secretary
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